From: Michael Kelly <mkelly@ksprlaw.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2025 2:26 PM

To: Diane Williamson <dwilliamson@bristolri.gov>; Amy Goins <amygoins@utrlaw.com>

Cc: Christopher Duhamel - DiPrete Engineering (chris@diprete-eng.com) <chris@diprete-eng.com>; Michael
Resnick <mresnick@ksprlaw.com>

Subject: hotel

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt,
contact your IT Department

As we discussed, we are requesting a continuance of the hearing scheduled for 10/9 to allow us to
respond to the trc’'s comments from yesterday's meeting. As a result we will extend the time frame for
the board to act to 12/31. If you need anything else please let me know. Have a nice weekend and a
great trip.
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